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Princess Christian Care Home residents enjoy blue skies at a local
park

On Friday 25 June we enjoyed our second visit out to our local park with our residents at Princess Christian Care Home.

We managed to see some baby cygnets with their parents, as well as a variety of different ducks and geese. We also met a very

friendly German sheppard puppy, who found our wheelchairs very exciting!

It really is a beautiful place to walk around and our residents enjoyed the blue skies and fresh air. We stopped for refreshments
before heading home in time for lunch.

We're already looking forward to our next trip!
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